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Dear Families & Friends, 
 

Please note:  there will be no Assembly during swimming lessons.  Next                
Assembly -  Monday, 27th November, 2017. 
 
Swim School is going great.  Our older students are looking after our little students.  
We are developing water confidence.  Congratulations to Logan who was so proud 
of himself for putting his face underwater for the first time!  Thanks to our            
instructors - Sue, Mr Leighton-Daley and Kylie. 
 
Remember to  come along to the P & C Trivia Night at Taralga Sports Club on        
Saturday, 25th November - all money raised supports your children at Taralga Public 
School. 
 
Thank you to the Deloitte Team who came on Friday, 10th November.  They did a 
fantastic job of beautifying our school and doing odd jobs, oiling the equipment, 
painting the panels and planting a tree.  Thank you for all your help, we look          
forward to your visit each year. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan  
Principal                                 
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Kelvin, the leader of the team, assisting the children to plant a new tree for our 

playground. 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in NOVEMBER  
     15th - Cayden 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
The Kirralong Room students had a fantastic time last week visiting Healthy Harold in the Life Education Van.  
The students learnt about “How to be Safe” in various situations and “How to be a good friend.” 
 

We are continuing on with our Dreamtime Stories, talking about “Dunbi The Owl” and comparing this story to 
the story of “Noah’s Ark.”  We created a beautiful retell of the story, with each child creating their own artwork 
of their favourite part of “Dunbi.”  They then typed up a sentence on the computer and printed it out to         
coincide with their picture. 
 

In Maths we revised length, with the children starting to measure using a paper ruler. 
 

Swim School started this week and everyone is having a fantastic time learning about water safety and how to 
swim.   
 

We are also discussing different celebrations that happen throughout the year, and why we celebrate these 
special occasions. 
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Pippa Bell 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Regan Martin 
Tom Sheridan 
 

  

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be Safe Around Water 
 

 Never swim alone 

 Children must be supervised by an adult 

 Always enter the water safely 

  



W E E K  6    

THE OFFICE CORNER:   
 
 

We are not offering Book Club this month as Book Fair will be at school SOON!!!! 
 
 

 

P & C NEWS  
 
TRIVIA NIGHT - What year did the Berlin Wall fall?     Who was Australia’s first Olympian?    What percentage of the 
Earth’s surface is covered by water? 
 
If you’re planning to come to the P & C Trivia Night on Saturday, 25th November, please buy your tickets now!  Numbers 
need to be given to Lisa at the Club for catering purposes, so to avoid missing out, please make your way to the School 
Office or the Ploughman Café with your $35.00 ready! 
 
Remember, your ticket will get you a drink on arrival, dinner, supper and a great night of trivia!  Make up a table of 10, or 
come along and join one on the night.  It’s our last event for the year, so let’s make it a great one! 
 
Please call Jac - 0409 949 736 or Karla - 0429 123 935 for more information. 
 
Your P & C 

Our students have been creating some beautiful artwork using the technique called 
“marbling” - this is Lilly’s effort - very pretty!!!   

Another very impressive 

piece of artwork!!! 



Our students 

enjoying the 

swimming   

lessons, water 

safety and the 

joys of playing 

in the water 

safely!! 


